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We have established a working group and are engaging with the National Clinical 

Programme around the development of this specialist team in the Mid West. We are 

awaiting receipt of primary notifications and upon receipt, we will commence 

recruitment of the staff for the team without delay. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Nuala Kelly 

Head of Service - Mental Health Services, 
HSE Mid West 


